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In this update 
 

• Thank you Pat Dubas, SYH Regional Coordinator  
• Happy Half Term  
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• EMSYH Regional Conference 
• Teaching Schools Data Hub 
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• A Warm Welcome 
• Think Piece: Where next for the school-led system 

 
Opportunities  

• STEM 
• Teacher Subject Specialism Training - 2018/19 
• Regional Opportunities  

 
Dates for your diary 

 
11th June  

Joint York and Humber Meeting  
(Y&H colleagues only) 

 
14th-15th June Inspiring Leadership 

Conference (open to all) 
  

25th June EMSYH Conference (all 
EMSYH Teaching schools) 

Booking now open! 
  

3rd July  
South Yorkshire Meeting  

(SY colleagues only) 
 

 

Thank you Pat Dubas 
 
We would like to take this opportunity, on behalf of the EMSYH TSC region, to thank Pat 
Dubas for all the work she has done this year to support South Yorkshire and Humber 
Teaching School colleagues. Pat's contract comes to an end on May 31st and although 
she will still be working in the region it will not be in her TSC role. We are sure you will 
all join us in wishing Pat well.  
 

If Pat has been your main contact in the TSC team can you please amend your records and contact 
ellen.lee@emsyh.org.uk in the first instance to enable the TSC team to continue to work with you. 
 

Happy Half Term  
 
We hope you all have a lovely half term break and a well earned rest!   
Please note that there will not be a weekly e-bulletin next week.  
 

For Action  
EMSYH Regional Conference - Book now! 

 

mailto:ellen.lee@emsyh.org.uk


It is great to see so many of you booking up for this year’s EMSYH 
regional Conference which will be held on Monday 25th June Please  
book as soon as possible to secure your places at this key event for 
our region.   
 
To access conference details, booking link and supporting guidance 
please click here.  
 

Please ensure you read the supporting guidance prior to booking your places and to complete all 
sections of the booking form to confirm your Teaching Schools place.   
 
The deadline for booking will be Monday 4th June. Additional places will be made available on a first 
come first served basis if the conference is not fully booked at this time.  

 
If you would like any further information please contact rebecca.smith@emsyh.org.uk 
 

Teaching Schools Data Hub  
 
The Teaching Schools Data Hub (“the hub”) is now open for 
collection of the 2017/18 teaching school alliance delivery 
data.  Alliances will need to provide information about their alliance’s 
delivery for 2017/18 by 19:00 on 24 September 2018.   
 
The hub will continue to be open year-round for teaching schools to 
access and will enable data collection to become part of everyday 
alliance delivery rather than a significant annual task.  The hub will close on 24 September for a 4-
week period to allow the DfE to extract the data and then re-open late October 2018, for alliances to 
report on activity throughout the 2018/19 academic year. 
 
If you receive any questions regarding this please direct them to contact 
teaching.schools@education.gov.uk 
 

For Information 
A Warm Welcome 

 
A Warm Welcome to our New Teaching Schools and NLE Colleagues across 
the EMSYH; 
- The Learning Partnership, East Riding of Yorkshire 
- Achieve, Lincolnshire  
- The Leicester Catholic Teaching School Alliance, Leicester 
- Learnat, Leicestershire  
- St Giles, Derby  

 
The new arrangements for induction of newly designated colleagues has shifted from a national to 
regional activity to enable us to develop strong collaborative arrangements.  We know you’ll be 
pleased to join us in welcoming our new Teaching Schools and NLE Colleagues to the region.   
 
EMSYH Local Hub Leads will work with our new Teaching Schools to provide support in the early 
stages of their journey.      
 

Think Piece: Where next for the school-led system  

http://emsyh.org.uk/regionalactivities/regional-conference/
https://www.dropbox.com/s/kbr27llw1a2xvzc/Guidance%20to%20completing%20your%20booking%20form.pdf?dl=0
mailto:rebecca.smith@emsyh.org.uk
https://nctl.custhelp.com/app/
mailto:teaching.schools@education.gov.uk


 
Teaching Schools Council Chair, Andrew Warren has recently launched a think 
piece which looks at ‘Where next for the self-improving school system?’ 
 
Click here to access and follow @TeachingSchCouncil for further updates and 
discussions. 
 
The document was created in partnership with FASNA and supported by Browne Jacobson  

Opportunities 

STEM  
 
Hallam TSA have a DfE funded contract alongside Randstad 
recruitment agency to recruit, acclimatise and place qualified Maths 
and Physics teachers from America, Canada, Australia and New 
Zealand across the EMSYH region.   
The Heart of England Scholars programme is there to help address 
the recruitment shortages in Maths and Physics in our region. Please 

click here to view the flyer 
 
If you would like any further information please contact stem@hallamtsa.org.uk 
  
Hallam TSA are also holding a webinar on 5th June at 4pm to provide more information and to give 
schools an opportunity to ask any questions. Please contact stem@hallamtsa.org.uk to find out more 
and for the link to the webinar. 
 

Teacher Subject Specialism Training - 2018/19 

Message from the DfE 

We would like to draw your attention to the Teacher Subject 
Specialism Training (TSST) grant application round, for schools to 
apply for funding to deliver programmes during academic year 
2018/19. The application guidance and application forms are here.  

As you know, TSST provides grant funding to schools to deliver 
programmes to improve the subject knowledge of non-specialist teachers and returning teachers, 
and to boost skills to teach secondary mathematics, core maths, physics, and modern foreign 
languages. 

The application round closes at noon on Monday 11 June. Outcomes will be communicated by the 
end of June. 

We are inviting applications for grant funding as a local lead school and/or a regional lead school. The 
local lead school role, to design and deliver TSST programmes, remains largely unchanged from 
previous years. The regional lead school role has been introduced to coordinate provision and further 
develop TSST. We are aiming to select eight regional lead schools, one for each region. Further 
information is in the application guidance. 

 
Regional Opportunities 

 
Please click here to visit the portal to view the latest regional opportunities. 

https://www.dropbox.com/s/5i5dpk9fzdka0v9/Where%20next%20for%20the%20self%20improving%20school%20system%20final%20May%202018.pdf?dl=0
https://www.dropbox.com/s/5i5dpk9fzdka0v9/Where%20next%20for%20the%20self%20improving%20school%20system%20final%20May%202018.pdf?dl=0
https://www.tscouncil.org.uk/where-next-for-the-self-improving-school-system/
https://www.dropbox.com/s/ojumwp633u8txk2/STEM%20DfE%20flyer%20-%20Hallam%20TSA%20final%2011.5.18.pdf?dl=0
mailto:stem@hallamtsa.org.uk
mailto:stem@hallamtsa.org.uk
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/teacher-subject-specialism-training-funding-for-schools
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/teacher-subject-specialism-training-tsst-apply-for-grant-funding
http://www.emtsa.org.uk/regional-links/cpd-opportunities/


 
All the best,  
Ellen Lee 
 
On behalf of Chris Wheatley, TSC Representative 
East Midlands, South Yorkshire and Humber and Chris Abbott, TSC Representative for South Yorkshire 
and Humber  
 
Tel: 0116 299 5940 or 07854038899  
 
The Teaching School Council (TSC) is a national body representing all Teaching Schools in England. The 
Council is made up of 20 elected members with either a national or regional remit, who direct or 
shape the work of Teaching Schools through discussion with government ministers and senior 
officials. 

We believe that every child is entitled to be in a great school. 

There are three commitments that we make as a Teaching School Council. 
We seek to ensure that every school in England is: 

• able to access relevant and timely support 
• prepared to be a giver of support  
• in an effective partnership                                     

 

https://www.tscouncil.org.uk/

